
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Wath Church of England 

Primary School 

Newsletter 

Tuesday 3rd December 2019 

Other Christmas Events 

09.12.19 at 2pm – FS Nativity at Wath Church 

10.12.19 at 9.45am – FS Nativity at Wath Church 

12.12.19 – Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day. 

Children can come to school in a Christmas jumper for a 

donation of £1 to Save the Children.  

13.12.19 at 9.45am – KS1 Nativity at Wath Church 

16.12.19 at 5.30pm – KS2 Christingle at Wath Church for 

all KS2 children and their families.  

20.12.19 at 2.15pm – Carols in the Infant Playground 

[where parents and families come into school at the start 

of the day]. PTA to sell refreshments for parents and 

family members.  

Celebrations of learning 

 At this busy time of year we have tried to combine 

celebrations of history learning for the Autumn Term or 

spread them out over a wider period of time. Year 2 have 

already had their Remembrance Celebration and Year 1 

will have their celebration the first week back and will be 

notifying parents by letter. The other celebrations are 

listed below.  

17.12.19 at 11.00-11.45am & 2.15-3.00pm F1 classroom 

17.12.19 at 9.15am in the hall – F2 celebration 

12.12.19 at 9.15am in the hall – Y3/4 celebration 

18.12.19 at 9.15am in the hall – Y5/6 celebration 

Fundraising 

Thank you to the whole school community as £406 was 

raised for Children in Need and £695.21 for the Royal 

British Legion.  

 

As a Church of England School, the celebration of 

Christmas is very significant in our school. In the 

course of this newsletter, I will outline the dates 

and times of the key Christmas events in school. 

Some of these events have been signposted 

already but I think it makes it much easier for 

families to collect them together as a whole.  

Christmas Parties 

The dates for the children’s Christmas parties are 

listed below. We would like children from Year 1 to 

Year 6 bring parties clothes to change into in a 

named bag on the day. For Foundation Children, 

they can come to school dressed in their party 

clothes.  

Foundation – 11th December 2019 

Year 1 – 16th December 2019 

Year 2 – 13th December 2019 

Year 3 – 17th December 2019 

Year 4 – 18th December 2019 

Years 5 and 6 – 19th December 2019 

As in previous years, we would like children to 

bring a donation of £1 prior to their party to enable 

school to purchase the party food. This means we 

can ensure the food is safe for the children who 

have allergies. Please send the donations to your 

child’s class in an envelope marked ‘Christmas 

parties.’ 
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